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Rachel Tibbetts

From: Bob Neville

Sent: 19 January 2021 09:14

To: DC Support

Subject: FW: MW.0128/20  - Wroxton Fields Quarry (CDC Ref 21/00015/CDISC)

From: Neil Whitton <Neil.Whitton@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk> 
Sent: 19 January 2021 08:27
To: Emma.bolster@oxfordshire.gov.uk
Cc: Bob Neville <Bob.Neville@cherwell-dc.gov.uk>
Subject: MW.0128/20 - Wroxton Fields Quarry (CDC Ref 21/00015/CDISC)

Dear Emma,

Having read the documentation provided I have the flowing comments on this application for discharge of the 
conditions:

Noise: I am satisfied that the noise report is accurate and follows current guidance and that I have no objections as 
long as the proposed mitigation in the report is in place prior to the works commencing.

Air Quality and Dust: I am satisfied with the report provided and the condition can be discharged as long as the 
recommended mitigation is followed.

NB: Please note my new working pattern below, I will only respond on the days appropriate to the email content 
Mon – Weds: Environmental Protection, Thurs – Fri: Health Protection and Compliance

Kind Regards

Neil Whitton BSC, MCIEH
Environmental Health Officer
Environmental Health and Licensing
Cherwell District Council
Tel - 01295 221623
Email - Neil.Whitton@cherwell-dc.gov.uk

http://www.cherwell.gov.uk/
Find us on Facebook www.facebook.com/cherwelldistrictcouncil

Follow us on Twitter @Cherwellcouncil

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You 
should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender 
immediately. 
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Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it 
cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your 
own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments). 

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not 
impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action.. 

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You 
should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender 
immediately. 

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it 
cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your 
own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments). 

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not 
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